
A reminder that we finish for the Christmas holidays today at 1:15. We are very proud of all of our 
children for all their hard work in their Christmas shows and we say a big thank you to all of our St 
George’s staff who have also worked extremely hard in making these last few Christmas weeks a  
success. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and we hope you enjoy the time off with your families and 
friends. Be safe and well. Love all at St Georges. 

Christmas Performance 
 
Well done to all our ‘St George’s superstars’ performing in their 
Christmas Productions this week.  It was lovely to see so many of 
our families supporting their children, they really did do us proud. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St George’s Carol Singing  
Thank you also to everyone who joined us at the Carol Service on  
Sunday evening to hear some of our children sing in church.  
The children performed brilliantly! 
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Celebrations & Achievements 
Our last celebrations and achievements of 2023 
include:   
 
109 certificates given out for 96% or above  
attendance. Well done to everybody that  
received one. 
 
Rothika, Taaraz and Mukthadir received a  
certificate for filling all of their book bingo 
card. Liyana from Year 5 achieved her Blue Peter 
sports badge, and Yaqub, Syed, Ashar, Amelia K, 
Nusrat, Amelia B, Sarah, Mehreen and  
Mukthadir from Year 6 who all were awarded 
their Blue Peter reading badge! Well done!!! 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s 
family who celebrated a birthday with us this 
week: 
 
Adam D from Year 2, Max, Nibir and Amaan from Year 5,  
Holly, Amelia K and Zunairah from Year 6 and Miss  
Bertenshaw from Reception also has a birthday over  
Christmas.  Many happy returns!  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded to these 
children for the excellent learning behaviours,  
attitudes and values they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - All of Year 6 for their outstanding Christmas 
showcase on Tuesday when performing in their show.  
 
Year 5 – Ethan & Khadija A 
 
All of Year 3, 3 and 4 for their amazing performances in 
their Christmas productions! 
 
Year 1 - Amaya 
Reception - Addas 
 
Special Learning Hero awards were given to our 
student teachers Mrs Jones who has been working in Year 
1 and Mr Okurut who has been working in Year 4!  Well 
done! We wish you all the very best in your new schools.  

Lord, 
 
Thank you for this treasured time with family and friends. 
Thank you for your goodness, for warmth, light and food.  
 
Thank you for the birth of your son Jesus, for 
coming from heaven to be with us. Light in the 
darkness, hope to the hopeless, we celebrate your 
love today.  
Amen. 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

Christmas Party Day 
 
All of the children enjoyed a party  
afternoon yesterday with cakes, crisps and 
a drink.  
 
They played pass 
the parcel and other 
party games, what a  
fabulous, festive 
day! 

 
 


